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Villa Park Schools Receive Donations from  
Villa Park Community Services Foundation 

 
ORANGE, Calif., March 3, 2011–The Orange Unified School District is pleased to announce 
that Villa Park schools recently received donations from the Villa Park Community 
Services Foundation as part of their 2011 Grant Program. In total, four schools were 
awarded $10,000 at their February 2011 meeting. 
 
The schools and how they plan to allocate the funds are listed below: 
 

• Villa Park High School -- $2,500-New fiction books for the library 
• Cerro Villa Middle School -- $2,500-Technology 
• Villa Park Elementary School -- $2,500-Reading Counts computers 
• Serrano Elementary School -- $2,500-Technology 

 
Dr. Ken Miller, Cerro Villa Middle School Principal, stated, “Cerro Villa greatly appreciates 
the continuing generosity of the Villa Park Community Services Foundation. This valuable 
gift will further enhance our ability to address the needs of our students. I want to 
personally thank the Foundation for their generous gift benefiting the Cerro Villa Middle 
School community.” 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Orange Unified School District is located at 1401 North Handy Street in Orange, CA 
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